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6/30/20 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, Connecticut 06051 
 

Re: Docket No. 488 – Homeland Towers LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS LLC d/b/a 
AT&T Application for a Certification of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for 
the construction, maintenance and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 
one of two sites: Kent Tax Assessor ID #M10, Block 22, Lot 38 Bald Hill Road or 93 
Richards Road, Kent, CT____________________________________________ 
 

 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 

On behalf of the Applicants, Homeland Towers LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS LLC d/b/a 
AT&T, we respectfully request an extension of time to July 16, 2020 to submit responses to Siting 
Council Interrogatories Set II, for the above referenced Docket.  Thank you for your consideration 
and courtesy in this matter.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Lucia Chiocchio 
 
cc: Robert Mercier 
 Parties and Intervenors 
 Homeland Towers LLC 
 AT&T 
 APT 
 C Squared 

  

Lucia Chiocchio 
lchiocchio@cuddyfeder.com 


